
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Date:  December 20, 2011 

     Contact: Aisha F. Hill  
           Deputy Governor’s Office 
   

Telephone: 468-3926  

Email: aihill@gov.vg 

 

The Deputy Governor’s Office is informing the public that in observance of the 

holiday season, Government offices will be closed to the public on Friday, December 23 

and Friday, December 30 at 1:00p.m. 

GOVERNMENT OFFICE CLOSURES FOR THE HOLIDAY SEASON 

Additionally, in observance of the Christmas Day, Boxing Day and New Year’s 

Day Holidays, Government offices will be closed on Monday, December 26, Tuesday, 

December 27 and Monday, January 2. 

The Deputy Governor’s Office wishes everyone a safe and enjoyable Christmas 

and a bright and prosperous New Year. 
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